
From: Roger Holden 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 9:01 am 
To: Linda Chung (Cllr) 
Cc: Marion Holden; Tim Holden 
Subject: 4 Lutton Terrace 
 
Dear Ms. Chung, 
 
I would like to add my voice to the objections to this planned development. 
 
This is a precious corner of Hampstead which should be preserved 
sympathetically. 
 
You are aware of all the issues which friends and neighbours have spelt out 
which I would like to reinforce without making you read them again. 
 
Regards, 
 
Roger Holden 
 
For 34 Lutton Terrace 
 


